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The Normal Heart Funding
This proposal is to request the partial funding of the Wright State Univeristy Directing Lab production of The Normal Heart by Larry Kramer, which I am directing.  The Directing Lab is a student run space that is not fincinally supported by the University. The Normal Heart is currently scheduled to be performed November 16th 17th and 18th with no admission charge.  

I believe this would be beneficial and pursuant to the PFlag mission, as this is a historical gay drama.  Educationally this play provides an intimate historical retelling of the struggles of gay men in the early 80’s fighting AIDS.  

The play deals with the beginning of the AIDS crisis and the founding of Gay Men’s Health Crisis, the first New York City group dedicated to raising awareness of and fighting for treatment for the unknown disease now know as HIV/AIDS.  The author was the co-founder of this group as well as ACT UP.


In addition The Normal Heart advocates stable monogomous homosexual relationships, gay marriages, and equal access to health care.

Providing funding would dictate that PFlag Dayton be listed either as a producer or be given the “Produced in Association with PFlag Dayton” title.

This play is a moving and relevant story that has received many awards, including being selected as one of the 100 Greatest Plays of the Twentieth Century by the Royal National Theatre of Great Britain.

I am not requesting by any means that PFlag Dayton fund the whole production.  I currently estimate that this production will cost between $300 and $450.  Costs are roughly as follows: Rights: $140, Books: $60, Costumes: $90-$150, Programs and Signage: $50, Properties and Miscellaneous Expenses: $40.  I would appreciate any and all monetary assistance PFlag Dayon could provide.








Thank you for your attention,








Nicholas Barnard

